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No. NEPRA/DL/LAG-54 ) 23 °14 	 February 15, 2017 

Mr. Nauman Iqbal, FCA 
Company Secretary 
Ghazi Power Limited (GPL) 
8-C, EIII, Gulberg-111 
Lahore. 

Subject:- 	Request of Ghazi Power Limited For Cancellation of its Generation 
Licence (No. SGC/018/2004, dated January 27, 2004)  

This is with reference your request vide letter No. Nil, dated November 22, 
2016 regarding cancellation of your Generation Licence for the reason that your generation 
facility has closed down. 

(2) In this regard, you are informed that the Authority has acceded to your 
request and decided to cancel your Generation Licence with immediate effect. 

(3) In view of the above, you are no more allowed to carry out the generation 
business. However, if subsequently you decide to resume the said activity, you will be 
required to obtain a new Generation Licence from the Authority. 

) 	/ 

( Iftikhar Ali Khan ) 
Director 
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